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Importance: High

From: Limones Cruz, Andres <alimones@wm.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 4:32 PM

To: Ryan Eggleston <REggleston@coopercity.gov>
Subject: Updated WM extension proposal
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Cooper City. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and expect the content.

Dear Ryan,

Per our conversation, | am writing to provide you with the updated proposal for a shorter extension
period. The proposed details are as follows:

¢ Six (6) month extension with a 5% adjustment on the WM Collection portion of the rate.
Effective 10/1/2023 to 3/31/2024. Also, as a reminder, the disposal portion of your rates was
increased by WIN Waste on July 3rd, and there will be a second adjusted on Oct 1, 2023,
based on the new disposal per ton rate. The Recycling Processing rate will also be adjusted on
October 1st to reflect the new WM Broward rates.

e The $10,000 annual scholarship will not be available during the extension period.

Should you have any further questions, details, or adjustments you wish to discuss, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 786-261-7812.

Best regards,

Andres Limones Cruz

Government Affairs Manager
Waste Management Inc. of Florida

alimones@wm.com
C: 786-261-7812
2380 College Avenue
Davie, FL 33317
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